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Docket No. 50-302
License No.-DPR-72

Florida Power Corporation
,X . W. S. Wilgur
Vice President Nuclear Operations
ATTN: Manager, Nuclear Licensing
P. O._ Box 219-
Crystal-River, n 32629

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: HRC INSPECTION REPORT N0. 50-302/88-15

This refers to the Nuclear Regulatory Comission (NRC) inspection conducted by
W. M. Sartor on June 7-9, 1988. The inspection included a review of activities
authorized for your Crystal River facility. At the conclusion of ' the
' inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your staff
identified in the enclosed inspection report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of
activities in progress.

Within the scope of the inspection, no violations or deviations were
identified.

Your attention is directed to the exercise weaknesses identified in
Paragraphs 5 and 8 of the enclosed Inspection Report. As required by
10 CFR 50, Appendix E, Section IV.F. any weaknesses that are identified shall
be corrected. Accordingly, please advise us within 45 days of the date of this
letter, the corrective action you have taken, or plan to take, showing the
estimated date of completion with regards to the exercise weaknesses. Please
note that the enclosed report documents an oral comitment regarding one of the
weaknesses (see Paragraph 8) made by a licensee representative immediately
following the exit interview. If your understanding of this commitment differs
from the report statements, please inform this office promptly.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10 Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and its enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

The responses directed by this letter and its enclosure are not subject to the
clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by the
Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, Pub. L. No. 96-511.
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Florida Power Corporation 2

Should you have any questions conceriting this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

J. Philip Stohr Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosure:
Inspection Report

cc w/ encl:
C F. McKee, Director, 'iuclear Plant

Operations
v2'. C. Simpson, Director, Nuclear Site

Support

bcc w/ encl:
iM C Resident Inspector
DRS, Technical Assistant
State of r'vrida
Document Control Desk
ld D. Travers, PEPB,flRR
W C. Heard, Jr. , FEMA, RIV
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